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MEMORANDUM TO: Dade W. Moeller, Chairman
Advisory Committ e on Nuclear Waste (ACNW)

ChilR(',f. W
FROM: amuel J. 3 cr tary

SUBJECT: STAFF REQUIREMENTS - PERIODIC MEETING WITH
ADVISORY COMMITTEE ON NUCLEAR WASTE (ACNW),
10:00 A.M., TUESDAY, DECEMBER 21, 1993,
COMMISSIONERS' CONFERENCE ROOM, ONE WHITE
FLINT NORTH, ROCKVILLE, MARYLAND (OPEN TO
PUBLIC ATTENDANCE)

The Commission was briefed by the Advisory Committee on Nuclear
Waste (ACNW). The Commission suggested that the ACNW use its
resources effectively by concentrating on issues that are before
the Commission on which the ACNW can realistically develop timely
and thorough advice.
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